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AMA 
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#895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

 June Meeting: 
John opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM. There 
were 42 members in attendance. 
John read the treasurer’s report since Jerry 
couldn’t make the meeting; and, we have 
money. The May meeting minutes were read by 
Bruce and accepted. 
For new members the Club Web Site is as 
follows: http://www.lrccky.com The Newsletter 
section user id is: “charter” and the pass word 
is: “num895”. 
Old Business: 
Flynn Brothers Construction has not contacted 
Gary yet. Hopefully they will roll the field when 
their schedule and weather permits. 
Someone has cold patched the road going back 
to the field; and, it is much improved. 
John our President and Web Master reported 
that the web site has been completely rebuilt. 
A huge THANK YOU goes out to John for all the 
hard work done to recover the website. 
It is every member’s responsibility to keep our 
field clean. If you see trash at the field, pick it 
up!!! If you see a hole that needs filling get 
some dirt from the dirt pile and fill it!!!! 
If every member will take some responsibility 
we should be able to keep our field in great 
shape without placing burden on just a few. 

Welcome All New Members!!!!!!!!!!!! 
Note from Dusty: Hi everybody, I have some 
news for everyone. Me, Elmer and Radar have 
decided to expand our interest in our hobby. 
We are going to start building stick and tissue 
free flight models. In the fall we are moving to 
the Blue Ridge Mountains and we are taking 
Sonny with us. We figure that this will be 
perfect for us because there are so many trees 
there we will not be able to fly our models; and, 
they will last forever. 
 
 
 

September will be Sonny’s last Newsletter. 
This will give some other Club member the 
opportunity to become the New Newsletter 
Editor. 
Note from Sonny: 
Hey look! I just can’t do this forever!!! 
What little brain I have left is running out my 
right ear. 
Some members thought that I would be the 
Newsletter Editor until the day I die. I hope that 
is not the case!!!!!!!!! 
 New Business: 
An AMA Email Article was mentioned at the 
meeting. It noted how AMA would be working 
with communities to establish Drone Zones. 
AMA will advise local communities to work with 
AMA Clubs in their areas. 
This may help increase our membership total.  
Reminders: 
AMA cards with the Club sticker must be 
displayed on ones person while flying at the 
field. There are card sleeves in the Club house in 
the file cabinet second drawer for members to 
use to pin or clip on. 
This helps verify AMA insurance and Club 
membership. 
Thank you for your compliance. 
Guest may fly on three separate occasions 
before being required to join to fly as a Club 
member. 
Club Merchandise: 
Jerry has hats $10, shirts $12, $16 depending on 
size for sale at every meeting. If you have 
specific requests, contact John. 
What Snew? 
Nope!!!! 
50/50: 
Dusty won $132.00 Yeah!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
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